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Dear Irvine Cottages families,  
We hope everyone is doing well and staying safe.  Residents have been busy celebrating 

during the month of June.  We honored each of our special Dad’s and Grandfathers with a 
special lunch with their house mates along with a special gift.  On Memorial Day, residents 
honored all the men and women who have died in the service of our country.  We want to 

give a special thank you to Miriam Romo and our friends at Care Choices hospice for                 
honoring our veterans with a special flag pin and red roses.    

Resident care is our priority.   We are still exercising caution with COVID-19 precautions. We 
thank you for your patience as we focus on resident safety and the safety of our caregivers.   
We are continuing to focus on infection control training, safe handwashing and cleaning/
disinfecting practices.  We are cleaning and disinfecting inside the homes multiple times 

daily. This includes all counter tops, door handles, phones, light switches, toilets, faucets, 
sinks and all frequently touched objects and surfaces.  Staff are still required to wear a face 

mask at all times to cover mouths and noses when around others and working.  We are    
encouraging staff and residents to wash their hands often, either with soap and water for 
20 seconds or a hand sanitizer.  We are continuing our protocols and have hand sanitizer, 

Lysol antibacterial liquid spray and wipes available in each home. 
Please reach out to any of the management team if you have any questions.  

Alex  

 



 

Irvine Cottages hopes all of our special                                                                             

Father’s and Grandfather’s had a very special  

Father’s Day!                                                          

Residents celebrated with a special lunch & 

small gift on June 20th! 

 



On Memorial Day, Irvine Cottages resident’s honored and remembered military men and 
women who have made the ultimate sacrifice while serving in the United States Armed Forc-

es and all of their families.  Residents participated in some patriotic crafts. 
A very special thank you to Miriam Romo and our friends at Care Choices Hospice, for taking 

the time to honor our veterans and also any surviving spouses with roses and flag pins!    

Memorial Day at the Cottages  



 Cottage Reminders 

Please remember to check with your house manager to make 
sure your loved one has clothing for the warmer temperatures.                        

Please bring in all needed incontinency and personal hygiene                
supplies.  Residents like to be outside, check if your loved one 

has a hat and/or sunscreen, please leave supplies with your 
house  manager.   

Please label all items.                                                                              

We are still following                      
COVID-19 protocols.  

Training in the cottages will be 
focusing on: infection control, 

effective  handwashing and     
disinfecting the facility. 

Training 

 



Happy Birthday to all of our residents who will celebrate birthdays in 
the month of  June.  All residents receive a card, a gift and a cake on 
their birthday.  Please call Dairwil (714) 618-0523 for details about  

birthday parties at the cottages or if you want to plan                                      
something for your loved one on their special day. 

June Birthdays 

June 4th ~ Shirley Carlson 

June 9th ~ Eileen Adamson 

June 12th ~ Dale Scott 

 Irvine Cottages Birthday’s 

 

 

 

Happy 4th of July from Irvine Cottages! 

Residents and staff will enjoy a BBQ 

lunch in their cottage! 

Menu: 
Grilled Hamburgers 

Grilled Hotdogs 
Chips, salad, fruit                  

& lemonade 

 Pie for dessert  



 

 Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea at Irvine Cottages 



If you or a family member  ever have any concerns about the care your loved one is receiving, 
please feel free to call Alex for a care plan meeting at 949-533-1136 

 Mother’s Day at Irvine Cottages 

On Mother’s Day, we honored all of our special moms and grandmothers.              

We thanked them with a special Mother’s Day afternoon tea with their 

house mates 

Care Concerns 
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Editor: Michelle Nesbitt 

Please ignore our mess as 

we continue to work on 

cottages improvements.   

Welcome to the Cottages        
family: Helen and                     

Anunciacion who have  
recently moved into the 

Cottages.  Also welcome to 
John, Earleen, John and 
Marguerite who will be 
joining us soon,  we are 
very happy to meet you 

all. 

 Management Team  

Alejandra Valle  LVN,                    

Executive Director                       

(949) 533-1136 

Mary Burris-Mims LVN,                    

Clinical Manager                                 

(562) 708-3522  

Michelle Nesbitt                        

RCFE Compliance Manager & 

RCFE Administrator                 

(949) 463-5075 

Kimberly Walters                           

Family Relations Manager                                               

(949) 394-5678 

Thien Tran                                   

Staffing & Training Manager 

(714) 494-5583 

Saidia Chaudhri                                             

Purchasing and Inventory 

Control                                             

(562) 229-4107                                                   

Dairwil Manapsal                    

Activity Coordinator                       

Outdoor time  

 


